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January 14, 2015 
 
Mr. Jeffrey K. Larsen 
Vice President, Regulation and Government Affairs 
Rocky Mountain Power 
201 South Main Street, Suite 2300 
Salt Lake City, UT 84111 
 
Re: Docket No. 14-035-71 – In the Matter of Rocky Mountain Power’s Annual Report of the Results 
from the 2013 Program Year for the Solar Photovoltaic Incentive Program Offered through Schedule 
107 
 
Dear Mr. Larsen: 
 
 On October 30, 2014, PacifiCorp, dba Rocky Mountain Power (“PacifiCorp”), filed its 
modified annual report (“Modified Report”) of the 2013 program-year results for the Solar 
Photovoltaic (“PV”) Incentive Program (“Program”) offered through Electric Service Schedule No. 
107. The Modified Report is filed for compliance with the Public Service Commission of Utah’s 
(“Commission”) October 1, 2012, Report and Order in Docket No. 11-035-104 (“October Order”), 
authorizing PacifiCorp to implement a solar incentive program.1 The Modified Report was also filed 
for compliance with the Commission’s September 25, 2014, Order in this matter. 
 
 Comments on the Modified Report were provided by the Utah Division of Public Utilities 
(“Division”). The Division concludes the Modified Report is in compliance with the Commission’s 
reporting requirements for the data that were available for reporting and recommends the Commission 
acknowledge the Modified Report. 
  
 The Commission has reviewed PacifiCorp’s Modified Report and the Division’s 
recommendations and acknowledges the Modified Report is in compliance with the Commission’s 
reporting requirements for data that were available for reporting. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
Commission Secretary 
DW#263038

                                                 
1 See In the Matter of the Investigation into Extending and Expanding the Solar Incentive Program 
and Possible Development of an Ongoing Program, Docket No. 11-035-104. 



 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

  
 

  
 

  

 
  

 

  

 
 

 


